
Domain of Utilization  

MIT 
Competencies 

Job 
Qualifications MIT Artifacts 

Apply principles of 
selection and use of 
materials and 
techniques relevant to 
a multicultural society 
(e.g., non-print, print, 
mass media, 
hardware, software 
and other audiovisual 
strategies). 

Select and use 
appropriate materials 
to conduct training. 

MIT 522 Organization 
and Management of 
IT:                             
Technology Plan for 
Rachel Freeman 

MIT 542 Internship:   
Plato Training 

 

Apply leadership 
techniques with 
individuals and 
groups (interpersonal 
skills, group 
dynamics, team 
building and diffusion 
of innovations). 

Meet frequently with 
education partners to 
ensure alignment of 
goals, communication 
and action plans. 

Provide leadership 
within the area of 
Leadership for 
Innovation and 
Transformation. 

Work collegially with 
other educators. 

MIT 522 Organization 
and Management of 
IT:                             
Technology Plan for 
Rachel Freeman 
  
  
MIT 530 Evaluation 
and Change in 
Instructional 
Development: 
Examining Diversity 
Within The Watson 
School Of Education 
Curriculum  
 
 

Select strategies 
appropriate for 
promoting the 
diffusion and adoption 
of the instructional 
development process 
in a given setting and 
state a rationale for 
the strategies. 

Provide support, 
monitoring, and 
evaluation of training 
to ensure improved 
student achievement.  

MIT 530 Evaluation 
and Change in 
Instructional 
Development: 
Examining Diversity 
Within The Watson 
School Of Education 
Curriculum  
 

Demonstrate 
knowledge of the laws 
and regulations which 
govern the selection 
and utilization of 
media/emerging 
technology.  

 Ensure that the 
professional 
development plan Is 
aligned with the State 
Board of Education 
goals. 
 
Recognize, 
demonstrate, coach 

MIT 512 Computer 
Applications in 
Education:             
ADA Compliant 
Workstation Plan           



and evaluate best 
instructional 
practices, 
methodologies and/or 
strategies.   

  

 


